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STATEMENT BY MALAYSIA

REVIEW OF IRELAND
39TH SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP 

1-12 NOVEMBER 2021
Malaysia thanks Ireland for its comprehensive presentation.
2. Malaysia commends Ireland for the numerous significant developments achieved in further improving its human rights conditions since the Second UPR.
3. We wish to recall Malaysia’s recommendations during the previous review and welcome, in this regard, Ireland’s ratification of the CRPD. We further welcome Ireland’s achievement in promoting gender equality and also, look forward for greater progress in the labour sector.
4. In the spirit of constructive engagement, Malaysia recommends the following:
4.1 Continue efforts to ensure that all allegations of violence against women are swiftly and effectively investigated, perpetrators prosecuted and victims provided with adequate remedies; and,

4.2 Effectively implement existing legislation to tackle trafficking in persons, including by ensuring thorough investigation and effective prosecution.
5. We wish Ireland a successful review. 
Thank you.
10 November 2021
GENEVA
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